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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

344 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 12 July 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Pumicestone Passage, Caloundra

Activity: Dredging  and foreshore refurbishment

Mariners are advised that: 
 
The Nabis Dredge D6 will be situated in the Passage near Gregory Street, moving north to Wills Ave and 
later north to Bulcock Beach. It will be engaged in maintenance work re-nourishing the beaches. 

It is anticipated these works will take approximately four weeks. 

 

The Nabis dredge is clearly visible during the day with dayshapes fitted with anchor lights at night. The 
hull is predominantly green in colour and can be contacted on Channel 16. 

 
 
 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice:       
 
AUS charts affected: 236 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5MLL01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


